


 
 
At the Oklahoma Transportation Commission’s May 19 meeting, commissioners 
approved an emergency $800,000 contract for a temporary structure to replace this 
bridge on SH-8 near Aline in Alfalfa County. The original concrete box structure, 
built in 1951, was heavily damaged by intense rains on April 27. It carried about 900 
vehicles daily. 



 
 
Dean Schirf, center, who is retiring as the Corporate Secretary and Vice President 
of Government Relations for the Greater Oklahoma City Chamber of Commerce, 
was presented a flag honoring more than 30 years of service during the Oklahoma 
Transportation Commission’s May 19 meeting. Schirf has influenced transportation 
issues statewide through work relating to surface transportation, environmental 
issues and economic development programs. Pictured with Schirf is Oklahoma 
Department of Transportation senior staff. From left: Gary Ridley, director and 
Secretary of Transportation; Tim Gatz, director of Capital Programs; Mike 
Patterson, director of Finance and Administration; Schirf; David Streb, director of 
Engineering; John Fuller, Deputy Director; and Gary Evans, director of 
Operations. Not pictured is Norman Hill, General Counsel. 


